
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Forrestville Valley Families, 
 
The goal of Forrestville Valley School District is to offer in-person instruction as long as our data suggests 
it is safe to do so. With community transmissions of COVID-19 on the rise, we want to be proactive in 
sharing an overview of our plan should remote learning become necessary. The information provided is 
to assist you with a general overview only. More detailed information, including specific daily schedules 
for each grade level, will be communicated if remote learning becomes necessary.   
 
Forrestville Valley Remote Learning Plan is dependent on technology AND internet access. If you 
currently do not have internet access, please contact your building office as soon as possible to create 
an alternative plan. 
 
All students will receive district issued technology devices to use during remote learning. 

• Secondary students will continue to utilize a district issued Chromebook 
• Elementary students will each be issued a district iPad  

 
All students will be expected to participate in synchronous instruction via zoom technology, and daily 
attendance will be taken. Specific class schedules will be shared by each grade level teacher at a later 
date.  

• Kindergarten: 2-hour daily learning block, morning session time to be determined.  
• 1st-5th Grades: Core instruction blocks occur from approximately 7:50 a.m. to 11:50 am; 

Electives and Interventions options are available in the afternoon.  
• Secondary students to follow A/B daily schedule, which includes 4 classes each day. Specific 

class times will be communicated by Forreston Jr/Sr High School. 
 

The current grading system will remain in effect for all students. Teachers will be available daily for any 
questions, individual student conferencing, and/or assessment administration. When possible, priority 
in-person services will be offered for students with special education needs and secondary students with 
technology needs. Families who may qualify for these services will be communicated with individually. 
Free lunches will continue to be offered for all students, with additional details to come. 

 
Thank you for your patience and understanding during these unprecedented times. We will continue to 
communicate as information is available and will have a decision regarding an adaptive pause to in-
person learning after the Thanksgiving break communicated by the end of the week.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Smith 

FORRESTVILLE VALLEY SCHOOL 
DISTRICT #221 

SUPERINTENDENT 
Mrs. Sheri Smith 

P.O. Box 665, Forreston, IL 61030    Phone: (815) 938 - 2036    Fax: (815) 938 - 9028 


